ag

PARKS & RECREATION
City of Corvallis

OSU Mechanical Engineering July 31, 2018
c/o Daniel Cowan

Oregon State University

Rogers Hall 314

Corvallis, OR 97331

Dear Daniel,

Corvallis Parks & Recreation thanks you and the mechanical engineering
students for all of your help at Chip Ross Natural Area on April 27, 2018! For the new
trail on Chip Ross’ north face, we carried out trail step construction along the steeper
grades of the path — as is shown with the enclosed images.

As in the previous year, | enjoyed working and interacting with everyone from the
engineering school and | look forward to the opportunity of partnering again with you in
a future service event.

Thank you!

Stephen McGettigan

Corvallis Parks & Recreation
541.754.1739
steve.mcgettigan@corvallisoregon.gov




